### Name: \_\_\_\_\_

### Vocabulary

- 1 Write the months.
  - 1st month January
  - 1 3rd month
  - **2** 5th month \_\_\_\_\_
  - **3** 7th month
  - **4** 9th month
  - 5 10th month
  - 6 12th month \_\_\_\_\_

Score \_\_/6

### 2 Write the ordinal numbers.

	2 =	second
1	21 =	
2	4 =	
3	16 =	
4	30 =	
5	3 =	
6	9 =	
		Score/6

3 Complete the dialogue with the words in the box. There is one extra word.

bored hungry interested relaxed surprised thirsty tired



#### Clara Hi, Lucas. How are you? Lucas I'm 1 . I went to bed late and I only had six hours of sleep. you went to Clara Why was that? I'm 2 \_\_\_\_ bed late. You usually go to bed early. Lucas Well, I'm 3 in science and there was a great show on TV so I stayed up. I really enjoyed it. That's good. I watched some soccer but it Clara wasn't great. The game was slow and I was 4 \_\_\_\_\_ so I went to bed early! Lucas Well, I'm sure you feel better than me this morning! Listen, I'm 5 \_\_\_\_\_\_. Why don't we have coffee? Great. I'm a little 6 \_\_\_\_\_, too. What Clara about some cake? Lucas Good idea! Score /6 Choose the correct answers. 1 I love sports so I often buy new running \_\_\_\_. a glasses **b** sneakers c skirts 2 I went to the doctor because I was \_\_\_\_\_. a bored **b** relaxed c sick 3 There's a problem with my bike. Can you \_\_\_\_\_ it? **b** climb a repair c catch 4 Maya has \_\_\_\_\_ at 7:30 am every day. a home **b** lunch c breakfast

- **5** My favorite sweet thing is \_\_\_\_.
- a cookies b soup c peas
  6 Don't go to that part of town at night, it's not \_\_\_\_\_.
  - a safe b crowded c clean
- 7 You can't see much of David's face, he has a mustache and a \_\_\_\_.

<b>a</b> head	<b>b</b> hair	<b>c</b> beard	
		Score/7	

Result: /100

4

### Grammar

#### 5 Complete the text with the words in the box.

was (x2) wasn't were (x2) weren't

### Oasis

Oasis was a very famous band from 1991 to 2009. There 1 \_\_\_\_\_\_ five people in it, including two brothers Noel and Liam Gallagher. They 2 \_\_\_\_\_\_ all from Manchester, UK. Their music 3 \_\_\_\_\_ really popular for many years. Their songs 4 \_\_\_\_\_ rap music, but rock music. In 2009, Noel left the band. Sadly, there 5 \_\_\_\_\_\_ no more Oasis. But it 6 \_\_\_\_\_\_ the end for Noel and Liam. They are now solo artists. They write and sing their own songs.

Score \_\_/6

- 6 Complete the dialogue with *was*, *wasn't*, *were* and *weren't*.
  - Ivan Hi Olga. Where 1 \_\_\_\_\_ you on Saturday?
  - Olga I 2 \_\_\_\_\_ at the movie theater with some friends.
  - Ivan 3 \_\_\_\_\_ the movie good?
  - Olga No, it 4 \_\_\_\_\_ ! It was terrible. What about you? Where 5 \_\_\_\_\_ you on Saturday?
  - Ivan We 6 \_\_\_\_\_ at my cousin's house. It was her birthday.

Score \_\_/6

- 7 Complete the sentences with the correct simple past form of the verbs in parentheses.
  - 1 Michelle Phan \_\_\_\_\_ (become) famous on YouTube.
  - 2 I \_\_\_\_\_ (do) my homework last night.
  - 3 They \_\_\_\_\_ (play) video games yesterday.
  - 4 We \_\_\_\_\_ (go) to the movie theater last night.
  - 5 When I was younger, I \_\_\_\_\_ (want) to be a singer.
  - 6 Alex \_\_\_\_\_ (chat) to his friends online yesterday.

Score \_\_/6

8 Choose the correct answers to complete the text.



### Ella Fitzgerald

Ella Fitzgerald 1 \_\_\_\_\_ born on April 25, 1917, in the USA. As a teenager, she 2 \_\_\_\_\_ very happy at school, so she escaped and lived on the streets in Harlem, New York. One day, she 3 \_\_\_\_\_ to a theater to enter a talent competition. She wanted to dance but there were 4 \_\_\_\_\_ very good dancers there. So, she decided to sing. The rest is history! 5 \_\_\_\_\_ music do you like? 6 \_\_\_\_\_ you love jazz? If yes, then many people agree that there isn't a 7 \_\_\_\_\_ jazz singer than Ella!

1	a was	<b>b</b> did	<b>c</b> be
2	<b>a</b> is	<b>b</b> not	<b>c</b> wasn't
3	<b>a</b> go	b went	<b>c</b> going
4	<b>a</b> any	<b>b</b> a lot	<b>c</b> some
5	<b>a</b> How	<b>b</b> What	<b>c</b> When
6	<b>a</b> Do	<b>b</b> Does	<b>c</b> Did
7	<b>a</b> well	<b>b</b> good	<b>c</b> better
			Score/7

## Progress test

### Reading



### In space

Nicole Stott was born in 1962 in Albany, USA. Nicole worked for NASA from 1988 to 2015. As an astronaut, Nicole went into space twice. The first time was August 28th to November 29th, 2009, and she stayed in the international space station (ISS). While she was there, she went on a spacewalk for 6 hours 39 minutes. She also did many tests and helped to look after the ISS.

Nicole's second space flight was from February 24th to March 8th, 2011, and Nicole helped to complete the American part of the space station using a big robot arm! In total, Nicole spent 104 days in space. Nicole wasn't the first woman in space, but her work was important. Later, other women astronauts like Jessica Mier and Christina Koch went into space, too. Jessica and Christina did the first all-woman spacewalk in 2019!

When Nicole was in space, she painted pictures as a way to relax and now she's an artist. She creates jewelry and art that shows her experiences in space. Nicole also gives talks to groups. She talks about how important it is for young people to study subjects like science and math and why we should explore space.

# 9 Read the article and choose the best description (1 or 2).

- 1 It's about the history of women in space.
- 2 It's about the life and work of an astronaut.

Score \_\_/1

- 10 Read the article. Find the words in bold in the text. Then put events a-e in order 1-5.
  - a Nicole used a robot arm to do some work.
  - **b** Nicole started making **jewelry**.
  - c Nicole walked in space for over 6 hours.
  - d Nicole started working for NASA.
  - e Nicole helped to look after the space station.

Score \_\_/5

#### 11 Read the article again. Choose the correct answers.

 During her first stay on the ISS, Nicole a took a lot of tests.

b did a lot of spacewalks.

2 The second time Nicole went into space, shea came home in March 2011.

**b** stayed there for over a hundred days.

- 3 What does the article say about Nicole?a Nicole was the first woman in space.b The work she did in space was important.
- 4 Jessica Mier and Christina Kocha went on the first all-woman spacewalk.b first went into space in 2011.
- 5 Nicole

a started to create art after her time in space.

- **b** did some art when she was in space.
- 6 Nicole tells young people about

**a** why it's important to study science.

**b** what life is like when you're in space.

Score \_\_/6

12 Would you like to go into space? Give two reasons why/why not.

Score \_\_/3

UNI

# Listening

13 ◀€ Listen to a radio show about Millie Bobby Brown. Put topics a–c in the order 1–3 you hear them.

- a movies Millie is in
- b Millie's early life
- c how Millie became famous

Score \_\_/3

Score \_\_/5

#### 14 Listen again. Are the sentences T (true) or F (false)?

1	Millie was born on March 19th, 2004.	T/F
2	The family moved to Florida because her parents wanted Millie to act.	T/F
3	Someone at Millie's acting class told her parents she was good.	T/F
4	Millie was 12 years old when she became really famous.	T/F

5 Millie was the main character in the Godzilla movies. T/F

#### 15 Listen again and choose the correct answers.

- 1 Millie was born in
  - a Spain.
  - **b** England.
- 2 Millie's family moved to ... in 2013.
  - a Orlando in the USA
  - ${\bf b}$  Los Angeles in the USA
- 3 Millie got her first part in a TV showa three years after they moved.

**b** three months after they moved.

4 The TV show Stranger Thingsa was on TV in 70 countries.

**b** was popular in about 70 countries.

5 Millie's first movie was in movie theaters in a 2019.

**b** 2020.

Score \_\_/5

#### 16 Choose the correct option.

- 1 Jess is really bored by/interested in Millie.
- 2 The presenter is **surprised by/worried about** Millie's new movie.

Score \_\_/2

### Speaking

#### 17 Choose the correct option.

Luca	Hi. 1 What/How was your w	eekend?	
Eva	It was awesome, <b>2 thanks/0</b> to a party on Saturday becau cousin's birthday.		
Luca	Was it fun?		
Eva	Yes! Lots of my family were	there.	
Luca	What 4 on/about Sunday? \	Nhat did	you do?
Eva	I played soccer with my friends. I had a great <b>5</b> time/fun! What did you do?		
Luca	I relaxed!	•	-

Score \_\_/5

18 Work in pairs and act out the dialogues using the prompts in the Speaking task from your teacher.

Score \_\_/5

## Progress test

# Writing

# 19 Read the notes about a fictional character. Organize the notes then write your description.

Superman

- from the planet Krypton, his parents sent him to Earth
- very strong and can move very fast, can hear and see very well
- superhero
- Martha and Jonathan Kent found him; they became his parents
- didn't have all his superpowers when he was young
- decided to use his powers to help people
- good person
- when he was a teenager, his powers started to appear
- his name was Clark Kent

#### Write 60-80 words.

### Checklist

Paragraph 1:	the name of the character and general information
• •	family and early life why I like this fictional character

#### Remember to use:

- the simple past
- *also* in the correct position

Score \_\_/10

TOTAL/100
Writing/10
Speaking/10
Listening/15
Reading/15
Grammar/25
Vocabulary/25
<b>Teacher's comments:</b>